
Dear Community,

It’s hard to believe we are already reaching the holiday season, it feels like the first quarter of 
this school year flew by! Teachers are working so hard to make instructional decisions that make 
learning accessible and relevant to each student, not only to prepare them for state tests and 
graduation, but also for life beyond Triad. In this edition of the Quarterly Learning Report, you will 
see many examples of how our staff think outside the box to create engaging learning 
experiences for Triad students. 

If you would like to donate gifts and/or financial support for families in need this holiday season,  
please contact Mrs. Tera Malone to adopt a family or make a donation.

malonet@triadk12.org
937-826-3771 ext. 2012

Have a wonderful Holiday Season! I hope you get to spend well deserved time with family and 
friends!!!

Sincerely,

Vickie Maruniak
Superintendent, Triad Local Schools
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Preschool had some fall fun doing center work and practicing with counting, cutting and letters.

Erin Webb
Director of Student Services
webbe@triadk12.org



Lee Claypool
Elementary School Principal
claypooll@triadk12.org

Leslie Gregg, librarian aide at Triad Elementary School, 
organized another amazing fall book fair for our 
elementary students!  Students were able to purchase 
quality materials and our library gained $6,260 worth of 
books from the profits!  Every child was able to receive a 
book of their choice due to the generosity of our Triad 
kids during All for Books, a coin fundraising competition 
to raise money for kids who are not able to buy a book 
on their own. During our book fair, Mrs. Gregg hosts 
several days of GRAND events, allowing each student to 
invite up to four GRAND visitors to enjoy lunch with 
him/her and shop the book fair together.  For those who 
did not have an outside visitor, over 20 Triad staff 
members volunteered to be a GRAND volunteer and 
visitor!  No one was ‘left behind’!  Thank you, Triad 
Community, for making this year’s book fair a HUGE 
success! 
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6th graders in Language Arts class started out the school year by doing a book “tasting.” They 
created menus to pick out important features of each book, and then made reading lists of books 

that interest them!
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Deputy Dixon went to American 
Government classes to teach 10th graders 
about our rights and responsibilities when 
interacting with a police officer. 

Students learned how to properly 
bandage an injury in their Athletic 

Training science elective. 

The FFA organization hosted a groundbreaking event 
for the new barn that will hold classroom space and 
storage for machinery and equipment. 

Students in our Design & Development Academic 
Pathway participated in the County Design 
Challenge at Grimes Airfield.
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Our Kindergarten students learned from students in the Animal Science program at OHP, while our 
4th grade students learned from students in the Construction Trades programs.

6th grade students were able to visit for a field trip to learn about Health Careers, Criminal 
Justice, Cosmetology and Graphic & Media Arts.

During the month of October, we collaborated with Ohio Hi-Point to provide some great 
experiences for our youth in relation to career exposure.  



Triad staff members came together on 
October 13 to participate in a wide 
selection of staff and community led 
professional development sessions. 
Topics ranged from curriculum map 
writing to dyslexia screening, to even 
painting and yoga for the classroom. 

We even had Cosmetology students from Ohio Hi-Point come to offer self-care services to 
staff members!




